九龍華仁書院

中國香港特別行政區 九龍窩打老道 56號

電話 Telephone: (852) 2384 1038



A Jesuit Secondary School

WAH YAN COLLEGE, KOWLOON

56 Waterloo Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong S. A. R., CHINA 傳真 Facsimile: (852) 2770 5095

18th September, 2015

Dear Alumni and Friends of Wah Yan,

Installation of a New Elevator for our Jesuit Fathers

We have just celebrated our 90th Anniversary and we are embarking on a new era, treasuring our heritage and challenging ourselves to confront new frontiers. We will never forget the heritage passed on to us by our Jesuit Fathers and our gratitude filled the air when we paid tribute to them at the Anniversary Homecoming Concert, singing loud the song "You Raise Me Up". Taking care of our fathers and returning the favour is our pledge!

Most of our Fathers are getting old and the school elevator serves to offer them easy access to different floors. However, the elevator is old and it malfunctions frequently. We certainly do not want to see any of our beloved Fathers trapped in the elevator. We are planning to install a new elevator for our fathers and the budget is approximately HK\$700,000. The Jesuit Community has already agreed to pay \$200,000 from their limited budget and looks to the always generous and caring benefactors and alumni to help out with the big shortage needed.

We are appealing to you for donations to install the new elevator. Your generosity will help to take good care of our beloved Fathers. All cheques should be made payable to "Fr. Kelly Educational Fund Ltd." and returned to Wah Yan College, Kowloon, 56, Waterloo Road, Kowloon (Please specify at the back of the cheque "Installation of the New Elevator", your name and address). Receipts will be issued and all donations are tax deductible. Thank you once again for your love and care for our Fathers.

With gratitude and very best wishes,

arren Colung

Warren Chung

Principal

